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Falls City Main Street Update 
 (KLZA) The Main Street Project is underway in Falls City.  City Administrator Gary Jorn provided
City Council members with an update on the 17th Street portion of the project when the Council met
Tuesday evening.  ( play audio  :39 seconds ) 

The Main Street project is creating a few parking issues downtown.  The First United Methodist
Church at 17th and Harlan Street, invites the public to park in their parking lot on Harlan Street
while the project is going on.  Pastor Lyle Schoen says if you need to park in their lot for a short
time, feel free to do so.  ( play audio  :29 seconds ) 

Pastor Schoen does ask that you try to park in an orderly fashion to make it easy for everyone.  (
play audio  :08 seconds ) 
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